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Date July 18, 1955

Subject;Dr» Pearson^ forecast on

From J . M. Daiger building construction

This article was covered in yesterdayfs "Summary of
Press Comment," but I am passing the clipping along to you in
case you did not see the item in the bulletin.

    

 

 

 
 

   

business conditions.

July 17, 1935
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This article is protected by copyright and has been removed.   
 
The citation for the original is: 

New York Times, “Boom in Building in 1936 Held Likely,” July 17, 1935. 
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